
   Week 11 Term 1 2024 Newsletter         

     GARDEN SUBURB PUBLIC SCHOOL 
We strive for excellence, student growth and wellbeing 

  
 
  

 

E: gardensub-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
P: 02 4943 4898 

W: https://gardensub-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

  

Term 1 – Week 11 
After an extremely busy start to the year I would like to wish you all a safe 
and Happy Holiday! 
Our staff will return to school on Monday 29th April for a full day of 
professional learning on the new curriculum. We look forward to seeing all 
of our students return to school on Tuesday 30th of April. 
 
Have you seen the new plan for NSW Public Education? 
Our plan sets our direction and priorities for the coming years, and 
harnesses the commitment of our teachers and schools to provide an 
outstanding education for every learner. 
 
We believe in every student and support them to achieve their potential 
by enabling lifelong learning. Students will be prepared for life as informed, 
critical thinkers with a love of learning – ready to contribute to the world as 
active citizens. 
 
Our commitment to equity and excellence means every student can learn, 
grow and belong at school. They do this in a safe and inclusive environment 
that celebrates the strength of our vibrant, diverse and multicultural 
community. 
 
We are committed to improving the status of the teaching profession as 
well as the wellbeing of our teachers and staff – by addressing workload 
concerns and supporting teachers to do their core job of teaching and 
leading students. 
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Our Plan for NSW Public Education outlines how we will create an equitable 
and outstanding education system, and strengthen trust and respect for 
the teaching profession. Our approach has been informed by evidence 
and insights from engagement with our education community. 

 

  
Claire Bradshaw 
 
Principal 

             
                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          
 
 
 
 
 
               There is a copy displayed in our school foyer. 
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                Attendance 
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                       Student mobile phones and smart 

watches   

This is a reminder that if you give 
permission for your child/ren to bring a 
smart phone or smart watch to school 
you will need to complete the ‘Mobile 
phone procedures’ permission form 
and hand it into the office. The form 
can be found in the ‘Resources’ icon 
in your Sentral parent portal, under 
School Information or a printed copy 
can be collected from the office. 
Watches will need to be turned off 
while at school and phones will need 
to be handed into the office before 
school and collected after the end of 
day bell. 

 

Dunford Cup 
 Competitive Galas for Soccer and 
Netball will be held in Term 2, with the 
first game being on the 17th May for 
both Junior and Senior players. Try-
outs will take place in Term 2 as 
limited spots will be available. More 
information will be released as the 
date gets closer. 

 

      

Dates for your Calendar 
Sentral Parent Calendar 

Term 1 

Week 11 

ANZAC Day Assembly Fri 12 Apr 

Last day of school Fri 12 Apr 
 
Term 2 

Week 1 

Staff Development 
Day 

Mon 29 Apr 

Students first day of 
Term 2 

Tues 30 Apr 

Star Struck rehearsal 
Newcastle basketball 
stadium 

Thurs 2 May 

Week 2  

Cardiff HS Yr 7 2025 
Parent Information 
Session 

Tues 7 May 

Yr 6 Canberra 
excursion EOI due 

Wed 8 May 

Selective High School 
placement test 

Thurs 9 May 

Library Wrap and 
Chat 

Thurs 9 May 

P&C Mother’s Day 
Stall 

Thurs 9 May 

Zone Cross Country – 
Federal Park 

Fri 10 May 

KT Parent teacher 
interviews 

Fri 10 May 

Mother’s Day Sunday 12 
May 

Week 3  

P&C Meeting in the 
library 

Mon 13 May 
6PM 

   
   
  

   

  
  

   

     

  
 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 
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                Wrap and Chat  

Our wonderful library has a large number of books needing to be covered. 
We would love help from the community members to cover these books so 
we can make them available for borrowing. 
 

On May 9th the library will be open between 9am-3pm for a “wrap and 
chat” session.  If you are interested in joining us, please write your name on 
the Google document provided and the times you anticipate you are 
available (plus your favourite song to add to the Spotify playlist for 
background music).  
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1c9eV1aHfh5cMiJxDOVrQNxi256X
8f8HlDz1ys82loTk/edit?usp=drive_link  
 
 

  
                 

                KT Parent teacher interview booking 

Parent teacher interview bookings for KT are now open to be held in Week 
11 this term. Students are NOT required to be with you for these 
appointments. 
Parents DO NOT need to make a parent teacher interview booking if you 
have recently had a PLSP meeting with your child's teacher. 
If you can't make it to any of the available times please contact the office 
to arrange a different time or day. 
If you have any questions please contact the office on 4943 4898. 
To make a booking follow this link: 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/4kubm 
OR use this QR code: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1c9eV1aHfh5cMiJxDOVrQNxi256X8f8HlDz1ys82loTk/edit?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1c9eV1aHfh5cMiJxDOVrQNxi256X8f8HlDz1ys82loTk/edit?usp=drive_link
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/4kubm
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                MAGS Day Stall (Mother’s Auntie’s, Grandma’s or Special Person) 
 

Our amazing P&C have organised the annual Mother’s Day Stall, renamed 
MAGS to acknowledge that every family in unique. Jump in and pre-
purchase a voucher for your child to be able to purchase a gift at the 
MAGS Day Stall.  

 
https://garden-suburb-public-school-pc.square.site/  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgarden-suburb-public-school-pc.square.site%2F&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer.Guest3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C5f385bf0ffc844ef59c708dc5aa12fb6%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638484895542565820%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nHszgpx0UVm%2FsehJ%2FML1ccWfoSil03faoCZ7bEaywAY%3D&reserved=0
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                Yr 4 - 2025 Opportunity Class placement applications  
Applications for Year 5 opportunity class placement in 2025 open 4 April 
and close 20 May 2024. Here’s how to submit an application. 

Opportunity classes are an important way to support high-potential and 
gifted students. Parents will need to apply for Year 5 opportunity class 
placement while their children are in Year 4. The tests will be held in 
designated government high school test centres or other facilities.  
 

Key dates 
Thursday 4 April to Monday 20 May 2024 – Applications open for Year 5 
entry to opportunity classes in 2025.  

Thursday 1 August 2024 – Candidates sit the Opportunity Class Placement 
Test. 

 

                 Star Struck  
Soon you will be able to purchase your tickets to see the Star Struck 
performance. Garden Suburb PS is in Cast B which is on Friday 15th June 
evening (7pm) and Saturday 15th June matinee (1pm).   

chrome-extension://efaidnbmnnnibpcajpcglclefindmkaj/https:/education.nsw.gov.au/content/dam/main-education/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/media/Submit_your_application_in_5_steps.pdf
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                Yr 7 Cardiff High School Enrichment Program 2025  
Please find below information regarding the Year 7 2025 Cardiff High 
School Enrichment Program. If you would like a hard copy of the 
application form, please see Ms Fitzgibbon.  
 

If you would like any more information regarding the class or the process, 
please see Ms Fitzgibbon or Miss Perry. 
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                ES1 Oakvale Farm Excursion 
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               S1 Hunter Valley Wildlife Park Excursion       
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                 S2 & 3 Reptile Park Excursion   
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                Yr 7 Cardiff High School Enrichment Program 2025  
Please find below information regarding the Year 7 2025 Cardiff High 
School Enrichment Program. If you would like a hard copy of the 
application form, please see Ms Fitzgibbon.  
 

If you would like any more information regarding the class or the process, 
please see Ms Fitzgibbon or Miss Perry. 
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                Book Club  
 

Parents please use the below links to access the Book club catalogue 
and order online using the LOOP app. 
 
Catalogue - https://www.scholastic.com.au/book-club/book-club-parents/book-club/ 
 

LOOP - https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

     
   

https://www.scholastic.com.au/book-club/book-club-parents/book-club/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmybookclubs.scholastic.com.au%2FParent%2FLogin.aspx&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer.Guest3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cb97b88506c4847209c4508dc42ec6452%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638458830273652030%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lJ4x%2FzoRAE4d7DAUpvtwlATqvOgbJHTSy75m6sY%2BXxU%3D&reserved=0
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     FROM THE P&C 

 
Keep up to date with P&C Fundraising and Information via our Website and 
Facebook Page 
Website: https://garden-suburb-public-
schoolpc.square.site/                                 
Facebook:@GardenSuburbPublicSchoolP&C  https://www.facebook.com/profi
le.php?id=100083216018103 
 
Join the P&C and be a financial member for $2 per calendar year. 
Receive minutes of each meeting and be involved in a group of like-minded 
parents!  
https://garden-suburb-public-school-pc.square.site/join-us 
 
Entertainment Book 

Have you ever thought about the 
benefits and perks of having an 
Entertainment Book?  

1. 20% of every purchase goes 
directly back to the school 

2. From now until the 2nd of April, 
purchase any Single City Membership 
and receive a free upgrade to Multi 
City 

3. If you go out for two buy one get 
one free meals (valued at $35 each), 
you will have already made your 
money back for the cost of book 
• Follow the link to support GSPS get the 
library of their dreams. It’s a win-win for 
everyone!  

 
 

 

                 
 
 
 
 
 

https://garden-suburb-public-schoolpc.square.site/
https://garden-suburb-public-schoolpc.square.site/
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fprofile.php%3Fid%3D100083216018103&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer.Guest3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C82f37781cadb4a7391ad08dc43ceccdf%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638459802678284207%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=y%2FCP%2F6dKoNCnheFTBq941lTDbW7XSfxXvoFJmuEyQjo%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fprofile.php%3Fid%3D100083216018103&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer.Guest3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C82f37781cadb4a7391ad08dc43ceccdf%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638459802678284207%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=y%2FCP%2F6dKoNCnheFTBq941lTDbW7XSfxXvoFJmuEyQjo%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgarden-suburb-public-school-pc.square.site%2Fjoin-us&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer.Guest3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C82f37781cadb4a7391ad08dc43ceccdf%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638459802678288820%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=DvU3FcLpXXvFm%2B9gjFJygS5FCgPOQr0E4EN44nr45W0%3D&reserved=0
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                Canteen News   
Make your child’s day with a birthday bucket 
from the canteen.  It’s easy to order through 
your Quickcliq account. Make a meal order, 
click on the date of your child’s birthday and 
you will see ‘Birthday Bucket”, then select their 
class.  
 

 

Canteen volunteers link is https://garden-suburb-public-school-
pc.square.site/school-canteen 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                Canteen Roster          
If you can spare some time to help out in the canteen please contact the 
office. Your assistance would be greatly appreciated. 

Week 1  Week 2  

Wed 1/5 Donna Mon 8/5 Donna  

Thurs 2/5 Donna  Wed 9/5 Donna  

Fri 3/5 Donna, Toni & Vicki Thu 10/5 Donna 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgarden-suburb-public-school-pc.square.site%2Fschool-canteen&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer.Guest3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C82f37781cadb4a7391ad08dc43ceccdf%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638459802678267272%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=N4vuoiRIBWS8z64ApZ%2Fy31cjRVJfuABNULMungGO4AQ%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgarden-suburb-public-school-pc.square.site%2Fschool-canteen&data=05%7C02%7CJennifer.Guest3%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C82f37781cadb4a7391ad08dc43ceccdf%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638459802678267272%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=N4vuoiRIBWS8z64ApZ%2Fy31cjRVJfuABNULMungGO4AQ%3D&reserved=0
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                Young Dobell competition 
Enrtries into the are open from Wednesday 6th March 2024. Click on this link 
to register Young Dobell competition. Age groups range from 5 – 8 yrs and 
9 – 12 yrs.  

 

https://mac.lakemac.com.au/Get-involved/Young-Dobell-competition?fbclid=IwAR2Hhhm73H7WL7x6rxnjFKEQR4FcfReryBDkfcO2U0RIufB1LpmwH5GPYLs_aem_Abmd997YrPzdPiz8IdmK3iHGV0MoanfjjReLwwQ4hQ-bvwbHFE5fJJRbKi85tQZ1atk
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